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Events 
 

2014 
 

April 
Azalea Trail 

(Details to come) 
 

April 
Huber Wineries 
(Details to come) 
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  Interested in a Day at Huber Wineries? 
 

 

   

Huber Wineries, near Louisville, produces 30 brands of wines, brandies, ports, and infusions.  
Who would like to spend an April day with other retirees exploring the Huber properties?  
A family-owned business since 1843, this site offers not only wine tastings, but also tours of 
the 600 acres of vineyards, orchards, and wine-making facilities; farm market, bakery, cheese 
shop, ice-cream factory, family-fun park, gift shop, and the Starlight Café for lunch.   
 
Employees will discuss sustainable agriculture and farm-to-market practices as well as all of 
the foodstuffs created at Huber—they even develop and distribute free recipes.   
 
If you are interested, please sign one of the sheets at the Kennel Club, call Chris Jines at 
812/985-5752, or email John Deem at jdeem@usi.edu. 
 
 

 
 
 
                                                                                  
       
                                                                                               
 

 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  

 
 
 

 

 

Visiting Shaker Village 

   

 

On a pretty October day, seven of us 
retirees traveled to Shaker Village in 
Pleasant Hill to spend the day: Marjorie 
Melvin, Jenny and John Medcraft, Jennie 
and Michael Head, and Chris and Roger 
Jines.  Nestled amongst beautiful Kentucky 
hills, we found Shaker Village larger than 
we expected, with many buildings and 
paths and opportunities to learn and enjoy.  
Several costumed interpreters welcomed us 
into the buildings and discussed Shaker 
religious belief and practice, farming and 
gardening, and carpentry.  After lunch, we  
 

strolled the grounds and then cruised down the Kentucky River for an hour.   
 
Although most of us knew one another a little, this trip allowed us to know everyone much 
better—one of the best perks of the trip. 
 

 

Policy Revised for Retiree Noncredit Courses 
 The University now offers retired employees the same reduced costs available to active 
employees enrolling in noncredit courses. For additional information, go to 
www.usi.edu/retirees/retiree-benefits. You will find an application form on the Retiree 
Benefits page. Retirees do not need a supervisor signature on the form. 
 

http://www.usi.edu/retirees/retiree-benefits
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   Membership in USI Retirees  

USI Retirees’ 
Coordinating 

Committee 
 

Jeanne Barnett 
Secretary 

barnett@usi.edu 
 

John Deem 
 President 

jdeem@usi.edu 
 

Yvonne Floyd 
yfloyd@usi.edu 

 
Janet Greer 

President-elect 
jsgreer@usi.edu 

 
Chris Jines 

cjines@usi.edu 
 

Ed Jones 
ejones@usi.edu 

 
Helen Sands  

University Liaison 
hsand3@insightbb.com 

 
Mike Whipple 

Treasurer 
mwhipple@usi.edu 

Membership in the USI Retirees is open to retired employees, 
spouses, partners, and surviving spouses and partners. To become 
an active member ___ or to renew your membership ___, complete 
this form and return it with an annual $20 check (per person) 
payable to USI Retirees. Mail to USI Retirees, c/o USI Foundation, 
8600 University Boulevard, Evansville, IN 47712. Dues cover the 
time period from an Annual General Meeting until the next Annual 
General Meeting. 
 
Name                                                    Email 
 
Home Address 
 
Home Telephone                                    Cellphone 
 
Particular Interests 
 
 

 

UNIVERSITY OF SOUTHERN INDIANA 

8600 UNIVERSITY BOULEVARD 

EVANSVILLE, INDIANA 47712 

____________________________ 

 


